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Action Item 4.4 
Topic:


Administrator Appointment – Director of Student Support Services
Strategic Direction:
Goal 3, Objective 3 – Improve the efficiency of College operations 

Presented by:

Dr. David Hellmich and Dr. Jon Mandrell

Presentation:          


The College has been in the process of filling the position of Director of Student Support Services (TRIO Grant), which has been vacated by Dr. Lori Cortez.  The position was advertised on-line on Sauk Valley Community College’s website, in Sauk Valley Media (the Dixon Telegraph and the Daily Gazette), the Quad Cities Times, the DeKalb Chronicle, and the Rockford Register Star.  Eleven (11) applications were received, and three (3) candidates were interviewed.  A committee was composed of Ms. Lisa Peck, Ms. Tedra Mewhirter, Mr. Joe Bright, Ms. Peggy Eshleman, and Mr. Daniel McCollum.  Ms. Janet Matheney, Dean of Student Services, served as chair. 
Academic background: Ms. Mussington is a graduate of the University of the Rockies with a master degree in psychology, Ashford University with a bachelor degree in psychology, and Sauk Valley Community College with an associate degree.  She is a student at Benedictine University and will graduate in May 2017 with a doctorate degree in higher education administration and organizational leadership.
Professional background: Ms. Mussing has been the inaugural Student Support Services Director (TRIO Grant) for Kishwaukee Community College since 2015. Previously, she was employed by Ashford University for seven years in various roles including Associate Director of Student Success, New Student Specialist, Peer Mentor Administrator, and ASPIRE Admissions Counselor.

Ms. Mussington brings a background in the TRIO Grant and, in the words of one of her references, is "an amazing person who has defied the odds.”  She was a TRIO participant during her time as a student at Sauk Valley Community College.

 Recommendation:
The administration recommends that the Board of Trustees approve the appointment of Ms. Savannah Mussington for the 2016-2017 academic year as the Director of Student Support Services beginning January 3, 2017 at an annual salary of $58,000.  This position is funded by the TRIO Grant.
